
 

 
17/4/24 Home Learning Class F 

 
Our topic this half term is ‘Growing’ and this week we have: 

 

Written our holiday news and shared what everyone has done over their break. We have also started our 

new topic and thought of questions about things we might like to learn. We have planted some runner 

bean seeds and will monitor their growth over the next few weeks by keeping a bean diary. Alongside this 

we have also planted sunflower seeds and will see how tall they grow.  

 

Home Learning 

Reception 

To link in with our new topic ‘growing’, what plants can you find in a garden or park? Record what you 

find by taking photographs or drawing pictures. We look forward to seeing your results. 

Reading 

Your child is bringing home books linked to the phase 3 sounds they have learnt in phonics. We expect the 

children to read at home at least 3 times a week. Please write in their reading record books when you 

read at home.  

Nursery 

To link in with our new topic ‘growing’, what plants can you find in a garden or park? Record what you 

find by taking photographs or drawing pictures. We look forward to seeing your results. 

Reading 

Share a book together. You could choose a book from home or there are books at school which you can 

borrow. 

Please complete by 24th April 2024. 

 

 

 

 


